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VALENTINE’S DAY 
Each year on February 14, students and adults exchange cards, candy or flowers with their loved 
ones and friends. This year, classes will celebrate this annual tradition on February 12. 
Valentine’s Day in classes will however, look a bit different this year. Please note, that all 
schools in the Surrey School District are taking extra precautions with Valentine’s Day 
celebrations and activities this year. Of particular note, is the emphasis on paper card exchanges. 
Unfortunately, due to Health and Safety protocols, we are unable to have students exchange 
treats/goodies of any kind this year. Please see the attached district document for further details. 
 
 
STUDENT ABSENCES 
If your child is going to be absent from school, please phone the office as soon as possible to let 
us know. Please note, that you may leave a voicemail at any time. Your help with this is greatly 
appreciated. We have a call home program to maximize student safety. If the office is not 
informed of student absences, the office staff must spend a great deal of time calling home to 
confirm that your child is away. The school phone number is 604-531-8082. 
 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION 
There are times when the school may need to contact you. In order to do so, it is very important 
that the school have your most up-to-date contact information. If your phone number, or those of 
an emergency contact change, please ensure you call our office to notify us of the change. Thank 
you for your attention to this very important step. 
 
 
COMING UP… 
February 12:  Lunar New Year Begins 
February 15:  Family Day (School Closed) 
February 18:  Spirit Day: Superhero Day 
February 19:  Non-Instructional Day (School Closed for Students) 
February 24:   Pink Shirt Day 
February 25:  Early Dismissal @ 1:35pm 
 
 
 
 


